Notice

Registration for the B.Tech S1/S3 Supplementary Exam scheduled between June 30 and
July 10 is now open in the KTU e-Gov Portal. Students are instructed to submit the
registration and present the fee slip at the college for making the fee payment. Last

date for registration from student login is June 27.
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